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Burgwin-Wright House holding diaper drive until end of

March

Celebrating their 70th year as a museum, the Burgwin-Wright
House is giving back to the community. Throughout the month of
March, locals can drop off diapers of all sizes, baby wipes, and
diaper cream at the museum for the NC Diaper Bank.

Donations will be accepted through March 31.
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